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Sweet Home Emergency Ministries
     1115 Long Street 
     Sweet Home, OR  97386
 
     November 14, 2012
 
Dear Friends of SHEM,
 
Thanksgiving is next week. SHEM has been truly blessed. Some of the things we are especially thankful for are listed below. 
· The caring and supportive community of Sweet Home and its surrounding neighbors.
· A new roof and a new water supply routed through the ceiling.
· Sturdier shelves built on the United Way Day of Caring by a team from Hewlett Packard.
· Student groups organized by the Sweet Home High School Leadership Class coming to help with our food delivery shipments.
· Leftover bread and frozen vegetables from the Fair Share Gleaners (in addition to the bread donated by Safeway).
We also have several upcoming events and blessings coming our way.
· Thanksgiving dinner.  A Community Thanksgiving Dinner between 11:00 am and 3:00 pm at The Point Restaurant. Like last year, any donations received for the meal will be presented to SHEM.  Or you may choose to go to the United Methodist Church (where the Manna meals are served) at 1:00 pm.
· Schools are having their food drives. The Postal Letter Carriers will be collecting food on their routes the first two Saturdays of December.
· Salvation Army Bell Ringing on November 24th, December 1st and December 8th at the Post Office, Safeway, and Thriftway. The money collected will be used for backpacks for Back-to-School. 
· A grant from the local International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers of 2 exterior benches and a bicycle rack.
 
Now for some other news. The Pantry and Manna are both experiencing increased usage. From January 1st through October 31st, almost 3200 food boxes have been distributed at the Pantry (feeding over 11,000 people) and over 10,500 plates of food have been served at Manna.  These numbers are approximately the same as the totals for ALL of last year.
 
We are in the process of preparing grant applications for replacing our inefficient, outdated, and overstressed (cracks in the lining, shelves held up with 2x4s) refrigerators and freezers with commercial units. 
 
We also have a few needs. The Pantry will need help to receive, sort, and stock the shelves with the food collected at the Hawthorne School food drive on Monday November 19th and Saturdays (December 1st and 8th)  for food collected during the Postal Letter Carrier’s Food Drive. Because of the increased demand, the Pantry needs additional volunteers on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Saturday between 8:00 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. With the coming of the cold weather we need warm blankets, coats, socks, and mittens.
 
Thank you for keeping us in your prayers.
The Entire SHEM Food Pantry and SHEM/Manna Meal Site Community

